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Thank you, Parents and Carers, for working with us to keep your families safe, 
happy and learning. We are proud of all our pupils, and this Celebration 
Assembly newsletter shows you just a few examples of the super work 

everyone is doing.
We have seen and spoken to so many of you this week, and know that 

everyone is getting fed up of the school closure. It’s so frustrating, I know, but 
so important that we don’t undo all the good work that the NHS and the 

community has done to keep the virus from spreading too quickly. 
This weekend, we expect to hear from Boris Johnson about how and when 

lockdown might be – slowly – lifted. Maybe he will say something about 
schools soon, too. Until then, we cannot answer your questions about when 
school will open again. I will write to you as soon as I have any information.

In the meantime, please enjoy reading about the children’s learning – 
and enjoy your weekend – get out for a walk in this lovely sunshine!

Mrs Fraser
Headteacher

NURSERY
Here are two 

pictures of two 
superstars this 

week – both Zimal 
and Daniyal have 
been doing lots of 
activities and even 
asking for more!



YEAR 1

YEAR 2

YEAR 3

This week Miss Beauchamp 
is celebrating Ayesha for her 

work on dinosaurs. 
She researched a 

dinosaur of her choice, 
remembered to use the 

correct punctuation when 
writing this up and even drew 

a dinosaur illustration. 
Miss Beauchamp also enjoyed 
Ayesha’s performance of her 

dinosaur poem from the week 
before!

Marcus has been working hard at all his activities this 
week – this is his advice for getting reading to prepare 
food safely. Very useful for all of us Marcus, well done!

RECEPTION

Mr Walsh would like to celebrate Sude for her phonics, creating 
‘alien’ and real words, and Jack’s excellent work recognising 

and adding coins. Here is Magdelena who has started to grow 
cress and will keep us updated on progress over the next few 

days. Thank you Magdelena and Good Luck in your new school, 

Well done once again to Hamza, who is 
consistently working hard at Mr Ashley’s tasks. 

This week Mr Ashley would also like to give a 
special mention to Amelia, who has completed 
several SeeSaw tasks, and added some lovely 

commentary on one of them – showing she was 
really engaged with her learning.



YEAR 4

This week Year 4 has been writing 
lockdown acrostic poems. 

We would like to celebrate and publish 
three of them, from Sofia, Marta and 
Injila. They tell us so much about our 
thoughts, feeling and activities while 

school is closed, well done.

YEAR 6

YEAR 5
We are celebrating 
Mila and Maariyah 
this week for their 
excellent work on 

Shakespeare. A 
special mention 

also goes to Piotr 
for his thoughtful 

response to 
Operation Gratitude 

- see next page.

Mrs Wakeling was particularly impressed with Mooaz 
this week, not only for his powerpoint presentation 
about sports but also for his attention in reworking 
the task, to use appropriate vocabulary and his own 

ideas. Here is the slide about his favourite sport!

Piotr’s wonderful response to Operation Gratitude



Today, Friday 8th May, we celebrated 75 years since 
VE (Victory in Europe) Day. Take a look at this website 

to find out more about this moment in history, and 
some things you could do at home to celebrate 

yourselves.
https://ve-vjday75.gov.uk/

Finally, please check our Facebook page – especially the post 
about how to apply for Free School Meals if your 

circumstances have changed since the COVID-19 crisis. 
You can go to www.bedford.gov.uk/schools-educa-

tion-and-childcare/education-welfare-service/free-school-
meals/ or if you need help applying online, call the school 

and we will show you how.

Please ask your friends, school friends and family - wherever 
they are in the world to ‘Like’ our Facebook page for all the 

news and information about our school, 
pupils and community. 


